MEMORANDUM OF MEETING HELD IN THE PRINCIPAL'S OFFICE ON APRIL 30th, 1931,

IN REGARD TO A FOOTBALL COACH FOR THE 1931 SEASON. IN ADDITION TO

THE PRINCIPAL THERE WERE PRESENT.-

Dr. A. S. Lamb,
Major D.S. Forbes,
A.P.S. Glassco.

After some discussion it was unanimously agreed that F.J. Shaughnessy be offered the position of Head Coach of the Football team for the 1931 season at a salary of \$2,000. per annum, it being understood that Shaughnessy's relations withouthe Athletic Board and Department of Physical Education should be the same as obtained in 1927.